March 8, 2022

St. Ambrose Advisor

Upcoming dates...

3/11 End of third quarter
3/14-3/18 Spring break

3/20 St. Joseph’s Altar

3/23 “Masks situational” begins
3/25 Pizza day

Our spring concert for grades
Pre-K3, 1 3, 5, 7 Show Choir
(Elective) and St. Ambrose Choir
is April 5. Please watch for an
email from Ms. Wagner.

“Evening of Song”
April 2, 2022

Our St. Ambrose choir, the
Visitation choir, and a visiting choir
from Kansas City will perform an
"Evening of Song" in our church at
7pm. The Kansas City choir will
also lead the music at 5:00 Mass.

Seventh graders worked with partners to investigate using diagrams to write
and solve inequalities with real-world situations.

From Mrs. Grellner...
Only a few short days until a well deserved spring break. | am
praying hard for nice weather.

As presented in the plan, we will make the transition to “mask
situational” on March 23. Thank you for your support!

A HUGE thank you to Ken Weiss and Renee Sullivan for helping to
get our classroom windows labeled with room numbers. | am so
grateful for the time they spent making and cutting out the
numbers and to Mr. Weiss for spending several hours getting
them on the windows.

Thank you to Mark Stika for the new cones that will keep our
children safe in the parking lot. We really appreciate your kindness
and generosity!

Congratulations to our Bellarmine Speech Team! Our team did a
fantastic job!

Ribbons awarded:

Red: Margo Kelly and Josie Winter

Blue: George Vacca, Packie Ertmann, Sophie Gayer, Jane Palka,
and Nathan Khouri

Gold: Gabriella Brusatti

We are so proud of Andrew Keiser for his participation in the St.
Louis Post Dispatch Spelling Bee! Great job, Andrew!



Our kids are growing so fast!
Spring break is a good time
to evaluate the length of your
daughter’s skirt. Many are
pretty short. Hopefully there
isa hem you can have taken
out.

Palmer music is taking registrations for the ‘22-'23 school year.
These classes are held during the lunch hour and right after
school, depending on the instrument. Please call 636-225-5741
with any questions.

The 150 Club dinner is scheduled for April 2. There are still tickets
left! Please join us for this wonderful night at Windows on
Washington! All funds benefit St. Ambrose School. Call the school
or parish office and we will happily send you a registration form.

“All Things New" is an Archdiocesan initiative that seeks to
restructure the parishes and schools. The survey for St. Ambrose
Church is open. Please take the 10 minutes to let the Archdiocese
know how you feel about your faith experience at St. Ambrose.
The link is https://portal.catholicleaders.org/dmi/survey/y23ya

A different survey will be sent to school parents on April 4,
regarding your experience at St. Ambrose School.

St. Joseph was the foster father of Jesus. March 19 is the Feast Day
of St. Joseph. St. Joseph Altar is a tradition that originated in Sicily
when the people prayed for the intercession of St. Joseph to end a
terrible famine. Each year, we celebrate St. Joseph's altar. This will
happen at St. Ambrose Church on March 20. This Friday, during
the 7:55am mass, the students will watch the Tupa Tupa play that
represents the Holy Family's search for food and shelter. A table
for the Holy Family will be set on the altar and the students will
receive a small loaf of bread from the St. Joseph Altar commmittee.
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